
STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA 

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
ROY COOPER 

GOVERNOR 
JAMES H. TROGDON, III 

SECRETARY 

December 24, 2019 

NOTICE TO PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS 
Subject: Letting Cancelled 

Division Three 

Contract ID: DC00277 
 

 The January 16th, 2020 Letting for the U-5710A_DRYSDALE DRIVE EXT. project 
has been cancelled.   

Mailing Address: 
NC DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
DIVISION OF HIGHWAYS 
5501 BARBADOS BOULEVARD 
CASTLE HAYNE, NC 28429-5647 

Telephone: (910 341-2000 
Fax: (910) 675-0143 

Customer Service:  1-877-368-4968 

Location: 
5501 BARBADOS BOULEVARD 

CASTLE HAYNE, NC  28429-5647 

Website: www.ncdot.gov 

   

 

Sincerely, 

Jonathan W. Mitchell 
Division Contracts and Proposals Engineer  

 
Cc:  Chad Kimes, PE 

Katie E. Hite, PE 
Robert Vause, PE 
Anthony Law 
Caitlin Marks, PE 

        Alex Stewart, PE 
        Ben Hughes, PE 
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